
Please oppose SB12 and HB 3251. 
 
This bill will cause hard ship on any disabled individual wanting to use our great outdoors. 
There are many US veterans, along with general citizens, that use small motorized vehicles to 
access our wonderful lands and now will become limited greatly by this terrible bill. I believe 
our disabled citizens are entitled to the wide open spaces, as we are. As a natural citizen of 
these United States, I am tired of all my freedoms being taken away. Every new law that is 
voted in takes another freedom away! Please stand up for America and Freedom. 
 
Oregonians deserve freedom too! 
 
I believe my letter should be made part of the public permanent record. 
 
Cameron Ray 
65137 N Hwy 97 
Bend, Oregon 97701 
ibhomeless@hotmail.com  
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